
UBA: Grama Sabha Meeting 

We are excited to share that a special Grama Sabha meeting was held on October 2, 

2024, across five villages supported by UBA: Nagamangalam, Inammathur, 

Yagapudayapatti and Sethurapatti. Faculty members and students from St. Joseph’s 

College (Autonomous), UBA ID C-35860, actively participated in the meeting, 

following the guidance provided by NCI and RCI. The event proved to be a 

resounding success, as students pinpointed various issues and engaged with the 

Panchayat council in discussions during the Grama Sabha. They also proposed 

viable solutions to address urgent challenges outlined in the Gram Panchayat 

Development Plan (GPDP). Additionally, I BSc AI students distributed Eco-friently 

Sanitary Napkin to 85 women at Inammathur village with the help of Bhoomi NGO, 

Trichy. 
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